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October 26,2018

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Docket U-161024, Response to Request for Reply Comments dated October 11,
2018 regarding Competitive Resource Acquisition by Request for Proposals

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Enclosed please find the NW Energy Coalition’s comments in response to the
request for reply comments dated October 11, 2018. We appreciate the opportunity
to file these comments and participate in workshops on the matter.

Any questions regarding this matter can be directed to Amy Wheeless
(amy@nwenergy .org or 206-621-0094) or Joni Bosh (joni@nwenergy.org or 206-
621-0094).

Sincerely,

Amy Wheeless, Policy Associate
Joni Bosh, Senior Policy Associate
NW Energy Coalition



